
 

 

Fountain Primary School 

Harvest Service 
 

Just a little reminder that our Harvest Service will be 

held in Carlisle Road Presbyterian Church on Thursday 

27th October at 10am.  

This is the first time since 2019 that we have been 

able to meet in church as a school community so we 

would really appreciate the support from parents! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


